
From: Neil Cartwright  

Sent: 14 April 2025 09:57 

To: Planning; TreeSection 

Subject: URGENT - 2025/1526/T (8/3/2025) 

 

Dear Planning Department,  

 

I am the owner of a Grade II listed building in Belsize Lane, the curtilage 

within which the two London Plane trees referred to in the above planning 

application are located. 

 

The planning application is to fell both trees to the ground. 

 

Given the importance, size and quality of these trees, I would like to object to 

the application and ask for a temporary TPO to be put into place with 

immediate effect. 

 

I would be happy for an Officer to visit the property to inspect if that would 

be helpful. 

 

Best regards 

 

Neil 

 

Land&Buildings Limited  

 


